
 

ULTRAPAR PARTICIPAÇÕES S.A. 

 

NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 

 

Date of the Annual General Shareholders’ Meeting 

 

 

 

São Paulo, January 14, 2021 – Ultrapar Participações S.A. hereby informs that, pursuant 

to CVM Instruction 481/2009, as amended, its Annual General Shareholders’ Meeting is 

scheduled for April 14, 2021.  

 

Further information about this Shareholders’ Meeting will be disclosed timely. 

 

 

 

Rodrigo de Almeida Pizzinatto 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

Ultrapar Participações S.A. 

 


